

NEW ENGLAND PATRIOTS FOOTBALL CLUB

William H. Sullivan, Jr.
President

February 6, 1984

Hon. Paul E. Tsongas United States Senate Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Paul:

While I was saddened with the news that you are not planning to seek re-election in the United States Senate, I can very much appreciate the reasons and am among the many who applaud your fairness and your thoughtfulness in connection with your own family.

You certainly have achieved many goals in the brief period of time that you have served the Senate and I am sure that not only your constituents but society in general will suffer from your departure from the Washington scene.

On the other hand, I also feel that your family has every right to expect that you will give to them the same degree of dedication that you have extended to your constituents and I think that you should be applauded for the action which you have taken.

I hope, Paul, that if there is anything that we can do to be helpful to you now that you are returning to private life that you will not hesitate to call upon us. I trust as well that we can be as responsive to your request as you have been to ours.

Meanwhile, once you get away from the hectic pace of politics on a world-wide basis, I hope that you will be able to enjoy the blessings of family life in the finest degree.

Kindest personal regards.

Sincerely,

William H. Sullivan, Jr.

br

